Donation  Houston Voice, The

Mike  and Wendy Mohan

15 Sept, 2000

from trophy case:

plastic trophy on marblized stand -- CCVA Volleyball Tournament   

            Division A 1984 -- 2 nd Place

metal medal on rainbow ribbon -- Team Houston thanks Montrose

            Voice inscription

plaster trophy on marble bast -- Louella Goodtimes Memorial Award,

with 2 plaster elephants accompanying trophy [ diff sizes]                               note: broken at neck and repaired with pieces missing

plaque -- HGLPC Presents The Service Award To The Houston Voice

             For Contributions To The Gan and Lesbian Community In 

             Exceptional Ways  1997

plaque -- In Appreciation Media Award "New Voice"  1997

plaque -- With Much Appreciation Houston Voice For Your Media


             Coverage  Don Gill Mr. Prime Choice '94-'95

plaque with 3D art -- Presented to Montrose Voice in appreciation

             1986 MSA Monday Bowling League

framed certificate -- Log Cabin Republicans - Houston 1997 Press 


              Award Houston Voice for objective political reporting and

                    community support.  Rich Tafel, President Executive Director Log Cabin Republicans / Ben Whittle President Log Cabin Republicans-Houston  Awarded on November 14, 1997 in the Grand Dining Room of the Houston Center Club

standing plaque -- clear acrylic w/purple metal -- Miss Galaxy


      Pageant  Appreciation Award  Houston Voice

standing trophy -- clear acrylic diamond point -- The Steering


      Committee Award Presented to The Voice for Support of

      the HATCH Program  October 1998

Paper Certificates

Ralph Street Awards 1998  EJ's Houston Voice recipient Favorite

      Local Gay Publication category 4/1/98  Ed Moninger

Leather Alternatives Community Bar Awards 1998  Presented to: 

                Houston Voice for Being voted one of the Houston


       publications most supportive of the Leather/Levi/Western

                and Uniform lifestyles.  J.Rodger Ewing, Publisher Leather

                Alternatives   Hosted by Night Hawks  Pacific Street

Certificate of Appreication Houston Gay/Lesbian Pride Week 1989

                 Montrose Voice  with gratitude for your participation in the organizing 

                 of Gay and Lesbian Pride Week 1989  Your generous support and 

                 outstanding contribution has made our Houston Community a model

                 for our nation, where men and women work together for the good of 


      all humanity.  Ken Wilson Chair,   Marion E. Coleman Chair
